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Hello, I am a resident of Moss Vale and strongly object to the Plasrefine factory being built in this shire. I am a 
resident that has lived here all my life and have raised 4 children here and now have grandchildren growing up 
in this area. I am heartbroken to think what this toxic plant will do to my family and future family. Not only the 
toxicity of this facility but noise and pollution from the 100's of trucks going to and from but the over use of our 
already congested roads.  I also don't agree with their answers to the publis concerning all these issues, to me 
these people are making up the rules as they go along. This isn't a good enough argument on their behalf as to 
the actual proceedings this facility will be operating under. Blatant disregard for our community and its people. 
To quote one particular argument about air quality, we the residents were told to spend less time outdoors to 
guard against toxic pollution in the air. To me this is an admission that the air will be polluted from this factory. 
I DONT want this for my family or any one else living in this district. THIS IS NOT THE RIGHT SITE. I am also very 
concerned about our and Sydney's water. This facility cannot possibly operate with out certain run off into the 
catchment area. I believe another unreasonable statement was made that any smoke or output from the stacks 
will go straight up. Now even though I am not a scientist it's a well known fact that smoke and or smog will 
blow which ever way the wind takes it, Also what goes up must come down. I implore to your human side and 
family morals to object to this eyesore being built in the Wingecarribi Shire. It would much better be suited in a 
far less populated area. With no threat to health and well being of this counties citizens.  

Regards 

Mrs Meryl O'Brien 
 

 




